
Scholarship guideline 

It is anticipated that scholarships will be awarded by The Wahroonga Foundation in 

January each year. The value of the scholarships is not to exceed $2500 per 

awardee.The number of scholarships to be awarded each year will depend on the 

funds raised over the previous twelve month period and the actual value scholarship 

requests which are to be met. The first scholarships will be awarded in about mid 

January 2023 before the start of the school term. Other grants may be considered at 

other times for exceptional circumstances. 

The guidelines for the award of a scholarship are as follows: 

a) Candidates for the award of a scholarship shall be students of a primary or 

secondary school in NSW or the ACT 

b) They should be students in need of assistance with their education in a 

manner which can be provided on an individual basis preferably by goods or 

services rather than cash payments 

c) Students may be nominated by members of the public or by school authorities 

who have become aware of a particular need which could be assisted by the 

award of a scholarship. 

d) Selection of Nominees will be made by the Trustees upon a determination of 

need and will not in any way be based upon a connection with a Masonic 

Lodge.  The award will also be assessed upon the ability of the fund to 

provide appropriate. 


